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November 15, 1967 

Mr. D . W. Linkler 
402.0 Emma Lane, N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30305 

Dear Mr . Linkle r : 

Thi will ackno ledge receipt of your letter 
regarding the proposed rezoning in your 
neighborhood. 

A thi m tter addresses its.elf to t e Zoning 
Conunittee, I am forw rding it to the Chairm~ 
in order that your opinion n1ay b recorded. 
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Sincerely your • 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
yor 

CC: Mr. John Flanigen 
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